
 

 

 
 
28th March 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 5 Knitting Club 
 
Your child has been invited to take part in a free knitting club with Mrs Gandhi starting on 
Friday 27th April. The club will run every Friday morning from 8:20am-8:40am. We will be 
learning how to knit and will work together to make items for a charity that provides blankets 
for premature babies.  
 
Please complete the reply slip below if you would like your child to take part. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sunni Gandhi 
Teaching Assistant 
  

Year 5 Knitting Club 
 
Child’s Name:_____________________________________  Class:_____________ 
 
 
I would like my child to take part in the Year 5 Knitting Club  [  ] 
 
 
Signed:_____________________________________ (Parent/Carer)  Date:________________ 


